## **Council of Deans**

- 9. A. Barlow shared a new timeline for submitting GA paperwork.
- 10. P. Poulter discussed mid-tenure review in the Faculty Handbook. Council members were asked to review the current proposal from FHB and to share it with their chairs. P. Poulter
- 11. faculty. Please send any corrections on the spreadsheet report to Mindy Pipkin.
- 12. P. Poulter reported that due to the federal government shut down, students working on federal grants, such as the NSF, will not get paid unless money has already been disbursed to the university.
- 13. P. Poulter discussed the need to revise paperwork for extended leave requests for faculty.
- 14. P. Poulter shared enrollment figures to date. FTFT student retention is 74.3%, the highest rate